
TRADE UNIONS POLICY

1. Policy Statement

1.1. All employees have the right to belong to a Trade Union, to take part in its
activities, and to seek and hold office.
1.2. This policy does not form part of any employee’s contract of employment and
may be amended at any time.

2. Scope and purpose of the policy

2.1. The Guild will:

 Where possible make accommodation available for union meetings
 Provide notice boards for official trade union announcements
 On request provide the trade union with reasonable information to enable it

to identify its membership

2.2. The Guild recognises all campus Trade Unions and will consult appropriately on
any changes affecting employees and terms and conditions of employment.
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